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Miller Diving Equipment
1430 Jason Way Santa Maria, California  93455
 Phone:  805/928-7772     Fax:  805/928-0342

www.millerdiving.com   email: sales@millerdiving.com

Bulletin #1 of 2019. February 13, 2019

DISCONTINUATION OF PRODUCT BULLETIN
Miller Diving Easy Lift Harness and Extraction Bridle

Products Affected:

Part Number Description

900-142 Miller Diving Easy Lift Harness, S

900-143 Miller DivingEasy Lift Harness, M

900-144 Miller Diving Easy Lift Harness, L

900-145 Miller Diving Easy Lift Harness, XL

905-255 Extraction Bridle

These products have been discontinued due to lack of sales.

Extraction Bridle P/N 905-255 is still available with limited stock.

Please contact sales@millerdiving.com for more information.
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